 LICENSING REVIEW COMMITTEE
PLANNING BOARD

TOWN OF BROOKLINE
PROPOSED MARIJUANA-RELATED GENERAL AND ZONING BY-LAWS

PUBLIC HEARING 

The Town of Brookline’s Licensing Review Committee and Planning Board will hold a joint Public Hearing on Wednesday, January 24, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in the Select Board’s Hearing Room, Sixth Floor, Town Hall, 333 Washington Street, to take public comment on draft marijuana-related General and Zoning By-Law measures for consideration by the May 2018 Annual Town Meeting. Copies of the draft By-laws will be posted and made available on the Town Website at brooklinema.gov. 

The Public is encouraged to attend.

